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The Township office is
currently closed, to the public,
due to COVID-19.

If you need assistance please
call 419.726.6621, Monday
through Friday 9:00 A.M. to 2:00
P.M., or email
office@washington-twp.com.

2020 Township Board Meetings

Meetings are held at Township
Hall (5714 Blessing Dr.) on the
third Thursday of the month, and
are open to the public. Meetings
start at 6:00 p.m. unless otherwise
noted.

Call in information 1-978-990
5000
803733#

October 15th
November 19th
December 17th

Meeting minutes can be found on
our website at
http://www.washington-
twp.com/meetingminutescss.ht
m
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Parks and Roads

The shelter house is open for rental.
There are restrictions. Please contact
Bryon at 419.726.6908 or
park@washington-twp.com if
interested in renting the shelter house
this year.

Reminder to please pick up after your
dogs in the park and through out the
neighborhood.

Road construction on Summit St. from
131st, over the bridge, to the Michigan
line is complete. The bike lanes are an
added benefit to the community.

.

September Anniversaries
Congratulations to Detective John
Vanhersett for 20 years of service

Fire Department

Congratulations to our newest Lifetime
Members. This designation is well
earned when retiring after serving the
Washington Township community for
over 20 years. We welcome both Harry
Thoman (39 years) and Jim Binienda (35
years) into this role.


http://www.washington-twp.com/meetingminutescss.htm
mailto:park@washington-twp.com

wwwwwwwwwww

ashington WHin | 5714 Biesing Or. Tolsdo OH43612-3912

m\”—— uuuuuuuu (419) 726-6621
[— Rotat P d o

Coming soon a new and
enhanced website!!!

Links to COVID-19 Information
and Resources

https://lucascountyhealth.com/c

oronavirusupdates/

https://lunemployment.ohio.gov/

https://www.cdc.gov/coronaviru

s/2019-ncov/index.html

https://www.211unitedway.org/

Zoning

If you plan to add any new structure or alter
an existing structure on your property, you
must get a zoning permit. This includes
fences, pools, sheds, decks, room additions,
garages, etc. If you have questions about
something you are planning, please call the
Zoning Inspector Jim Binienda at
419.392.5381 or send an email to
zoning@washington-twp.com.

If you see blight or want to report a
zoning concern please contact Jim.

Congratulations to Mike Bailey and Tom Yunker on their promotions. They were both
promoted in March but we were unable to hold the promotion ceremony until now. Mike
Bailey was promoted to Assistant Chief of EMS. Chief Bailey oversees our EMS Bureau
and is responsible for all EMS training and our equipment and supply needs. He is also
our liaison with our medical directors and Lucas County EMS to be sure that protocols,
policies and procedures are being followed. Tom Yunker was promoted to Assistant
Chief of Operations. Chief Yunker will assist the Fire Chief with the day to day operations
of the department and oversee the departments training program.
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